
14. ASIAN YOUTH

The Board was in receipt of a report updating the members with the Asian Youth
Project.

Denise Galloway, Community Development Adviser, spoke of the success of the
project to date reporting that it has been an exciting challenge since its
conception.

The Board received the report.
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